St Thomas’ Road, Luton, LU2 7UX
admin@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk

SHS 01582 870900

STOPSLEY www.stopsleyhighschool.co.uk

HIGH SCHOOL

16th April 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,
Re: Blazer Fitting

Thank you for the positive feedback regarding the introduction of the Stopsley High School
blazer next academic year, 2024-2025.

Please see example images of the blazers below:
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DL1990

Prestige

- Design & Workwear Ltd

As you are aware Stopsley High School will be funding the initial blazer for each student in the
current year 7, 8, 9 and 10 cohorts for September 2024. Prestige Design and Workwear Limited
will be based at Stopsley High School on the 29th and 30th April 2024, and each student will be
invited to the School Hall to be fitted for their blazer.
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Your child's blazer will be delivered directly to Stopsley High School and will be available for
collection on Wednesday 21st August, further details regarding the distribution of the blazers will
be published during next half term.

Please do not hesitate to contact your child's Year Manager should you have any queries
regarding the blazer fitting.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs P Whiting
Senior Deputy Headteacher



